



Dear Friends,

On behalf of Brooklyn Technical High School, we are seeking donations for the annual Parent Association/Alumni Foundation 2019 Benefit Fundraiser.

Your donation will be auctioned off at a catered event for up to 400 parents, faculty and alumni on Thursday, May 9th, 2019 and on our online auction. All proceeds will benefit the more than 6000 students from all five boroughs attending 96-year-old Brooklyn Technical High School, the largest public high school in the United States and one of the three original Specialized High Schools in New York City. All donors will receive publicity at the event and in emails sent to the thousands of school families and more than 30,000 alumni on the Alumni Foundation email list.

This fundraiser is critical in helping both the Parent Association and Alumni Foundation support Brooklyn Tech by enhancing many vital aspects of our children's education, as well as compensate for city and state budget cuts. In addition, Brooklyn Tech's building is more than 100 years old, and many of the classrooms and common areas are in need of repair and renovation. Proceeds from the auction will go directly towards Faculty Grants, a program that supports student activities, faculty and curriculum enhancements.

To donate, please fill out a donation form and complete all the information clearly so that we may best represent your donation in the catalog and can thank you properly following the event. Along with your donation form, please mail or deliver your merchandise, gift certificates, tickets or vouchers to: A.P. Kelly Nottingham, Room 1W2, Brooklyn Tech Benefit, 29 Fort Greene Place, Brooklyn, New York 11217. If you are unable to mail or deliver the item(s), please contact us to arrange an alternate method of delivery. You may also email vouchers, gift certificates and tickets along with your donation form to BENEFIT@bths.edu.

The Brooklyn Technical High School Parent Association, Inc. is a not-for-profit 501(c)(3) organization (EIN: 11-3302670) and all donations are tax deductible as provided by law. Please return your donation form by April 9th, 2019 so that we can include your company's name in our benefit catalog, on our school's Parent Association and Alumni Foundation websites, and in the school's daily announcements.

The Brooklyn Tech community greatly appreciates your contribution. For further information, or if you have any questions, please contact the benefit team at BENEFIT@bths.edu.

Sincerely,

Brooklyn Technical High School Parent Association Brooklyn Tech Alumni Foundation